
Judy Madsen - Vice President

I am excited to serve as Vice President and Chair of Programming and share my passion 
with members about supporting the non-profits in Williamson County through volunteering, 
donating money, or sharing information about their mission with others. I have been a WHO 
member since 2021, and WHO is the first Chartered Club I joined when I moved to Sun City 
in 2020. I have served on the Programming Committee and as Webmaster for the past few 
years. These roles have increased my enthusiasm for the WHO and enabled me to meet 
like-minded individuals who want to make a difference in their community.

Joan Douglas - Parliamentarian

I look forward to serving as the Parliamentarian for WHO. My husband, Gil. and I have two 
daughters and two granddaughters. We retired from Houston municipal careers in 2004 and 
moved to our rural home in Waller County shortly thereafter, where we owned and operated 
a bakery and tea room. We moved to our home in Sun City in 2015, and I joined WHO 
around 2016. Since then, I have enjoyed decorating the tabletops for the monthly meetings 
with lots of help from many volunteers. I also have fun dressing up for our meetings and 
events in order to bring some joy or a smile to our members. I still want to be a ballerina 
when I grow up, and my favorite colors are red and hot pink. 

Sally Mills - Treasurer

My husband and I kept migrating south from Alaska and then Washington to our final 
landing spot in Sun City Georgetown, Texas in 2015. I’m grateful for the abundant sunshine 
and although it’s warm in the summer, I love it! I finally retired from my 49 year banking 
career in 2023 and to fill my new found time joined Women Helping Others in 2024. I’m 
excited to dive into this respected and rewarding club and assist with the duties as needed 
for the Treasurer role.

Shari Valdon - Secretary 

Shari is originally from a small rural town at the foothills of the Sierra Nevada Mountains. 
She raised her two daughters there with her husband, Paul, and retired from the school 
district after 30 years as an Administrative Assistant. Shari has been a WHO member since 
2022. She has enjoyed attending several non-profit fundraiser events Most recently she 
served on the committee to help create holiday crafts, as well as donating her handmade 
earrings for a very successful third-party fundraiser. Shari is grateful to have access and 
participate in non-profit and community-base organizations that help people of all ages. 
Seeing the positive efforts and camaraderie of the WHO ladies convinced her to contribute 
her time and refresh her secretarial skills.

her time and refresh her secretarial skills. Shari enjoys the Sun City fitness classes, 
traveling, jewelry making, bead shopping, crocheting, baking, volunteering at the 
Santa Rosa de Lima Food Bank, and her newest interest of learning to watercolor 
paint.




